TOWN OF GREENVILLE
AUGUST MEETING
AUGUST 12,2002

Meeting Date: Monday, August 12, 2002
' Meeting Time: 7:30 p.m.

I. MINUTES OF JULY MEETING: Read out loud, Post Minutes and Financial
Report on Bulletin Board.

II. LEGAL MATTERS
. A. ANNEXATION HEARING - JOHN HOCKENSMITH {7:00 P.M.)
B. ANNEXATION - JOHN HOCKENSMITH

HL. PUBLIC MATTERS COMING BEFORE THE BOARD (To be put on agenda,
contact Town Hall at 923-9821, at least 10 days prior to the Town Council Meeting. )

IV.. OTHER MATTERS
COMMITTEE REPORTS
. A. BUILDING MAINTENANCE
B. STREETS (Ray Gibson & Mike Receveur)
1. Block alley between Stacey Printing and Terwillegar
. C. TOWN MARSHAL
D. PUBLIC RELATIONS
E. ORblNANCES (Dave Matthews)
Y. WATER UTILITY (Gary Getrost)
A, MISC
! VL FINANCE (Jack Sprigler)

VIL. ADJOURNMENT

RN



MINUTES OF TOWN COUNCIL MEETING
August 12, 2002

The regular monthly meeting of the Greenville Town Council was called to order by Council
President Ted Miller, with Council Members David Matthews, Hanzel Barclay, Leon R.
Gibson and Mike Receveur present as was Clerk Treasurer Jack Sprigler

Also attending was Town Utility Attorney Jef Fifer, Utility Supt. Gary Getrost, Janice Gibson,
Sheila Moore and John Hockensmith.

Leon Gibson motioned the Council dispense with the reading of the July minutes and to
approve the minutes as written (after review by each Council Member). On a vote of the
Council the minutes were approved 5-0.

Attorney Jef Fifer read Ordinance G2002-T-017 titled “Ordinance of Annexation”, more
particularly described as 6437 Buttontown Road.

Ted Miller motioned the Council consider Ordinance G2002-T-017 with Mike Receveur
motioning to accept. After review by the Council Miller asked for a vote by the members.
On calt of the roll all members voted “aye”. Miller then declared Ordinance G2002-T-017
Titled “Ordinance of Annexation™ duly passed by the Greenville Town Council.

™y Council also addressed several issues such as:
Ordinance Violation { David Matthews will notify by letter & include copy of ordinance).
Terwilleger/Stacy Printing dispute - Council feels this dispute should be selved by them.

Gary Getrost advised the Council of pending water rate increases by Ramsey Water Co. and
Floyds Knobs Water Co. He also stated the Utility needs additional storage capacity. In order
to solve this problem Gary stated an engineering study is needed for land acquisition, contractors,
financing etc.

Council approved (5-0): Claims for the Town & Utility
Water bill adjustments
Marshal’s bond and premium payment.
Continuing education for the Marshal in
the amount not to exceed $300, disbursed
from the Law Enforcement Continuing

Education Fund.
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Presiding Officer
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7/10/02 Ray Skeens
7/12/02 Troy Lone
8/1/02 Ben Bowman
7/11/02 Greg Hardin
8/1/02 Matthew Adam
7/24/02 Bruce Smith
8/1/02 Schown Regan

ADJUSTMENTS

JULY 10, 2002 - AUGUST 1, 2002

01-1300 Leak $ 7830
03-2190 Leak 21.05
03-2200 Leak 127.86
02-3211-09 Entered Wr Reading 139.33
07-2470 Pen, 91
04-0550 MRW 43.99
07-4550 SNB 13.84
TOTAL ADJUSTMENTS $425.28 |

APPROVED this _{ )ty day of August, 2002

Greenville Town Council

/-

Member




